W sfr]ajclk
Flajclr]s

PACER STACKTRAIN

HEWS ALERT

September 1, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 99

Storage Charge I ncrease - Union Pacific Railroad

Dear Valued Pacer Stacktrain Customers:

This notice is to inform you, if you have not received the notice below from the UPRR:
This policy is being instituted to help relieve terminal congestion during peak season.
Please inform all appropriate personnel of this announcement. If you have any questions

regarding this matter, please contact your local Customer Support or Sales Representative
for Pacer Stacktrain.

Effective October 1, Item No. 166 Part B, Storage in the Union Pacific Exempt Circular
20-B will be modified to incorporate an increase after 5 days to $150 per day.

Therefore, following the 5" chargeable day, all revenue shipments (loads and empties)
will be charged $150 per day storage in addition to the $50 per day that had been
accruing prior to and including the 5" day.

The current charge is $100 per day.



